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A meeting with the aim of analysing the current activities of the Real Estate Registration Project was held
in premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs on 20 February 2019.
Good project results so far are the result for additional financing the RERP project by the World Bank.

On the meeting participated the management of the World Bank headed by Mr. Camille Bourguignon-
Roger, and Mr. Antony Lamb, the Land Law Specialist, Director of the Federal Administration for
Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr. Željko Obradović, Head of the RERP project Implementation
Unit of Federation of BiH Mr. Nedžad Pašalić, and Mrs. Samira Leskovac consultant for monitoring and



evaluation of the Project Implementation Unit.

The implemented activities so far were presented, and Mr. Antony Lamb will prepare the Interim
Implementation and Completion Report (ICR). On the meeting it was also discussed about the past
cooperation between the World Bank supervisory team and entity geodetic administrations, about gained
experience and planned activities for the next phase of project. It was established that through the regular
World Bank missions (every three months) regularly represent the implemented activities, and that all set
goals are met.

Mr. Lamb, together with the representatives of Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs has concluded that the continuation of the project activities will be equally successful with good
base from the previous phase of the project, and that it is most important to ensure the sustainability of the
project.
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